
   
 

  

 

 

 

 

                         

                                                    ISSUE 6  – Friday 15th October 2021 

  
ATTENDANCE MATTERS – This Week’s Attendance 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

92% 91% 95% 96% 97% 90% 92% 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

St. Aidan’s Church of England Primary School 
NEWSLETTER 

‘Let your light shine’ – Matthew 5:16 

 

 

Address   London Fields, Billinge, Near Wigan. WN5 7LS   
Email       staidansb@sthelens.org.uk      
Website   www.billingestaidans.co.uk                                       

Head Teacher   Mrs R Fisher   
Telephone         01744  678042    
Twitter                @staidansb                               

A fabulous end to a fantastic week.  Today our children 
have taken part in a Christian Values Day.  Each class 
have looked at the different Christian values: Hope, Love, 
Friendship, Forgiveness, Truth, Perseverence.   
 
Our Reception children visited St Aidan’s Church on 
Wednesday.   It was lovely to see and hear our Reception 
children singing and to share with their parents.     
 
HARVEST – we are continuing to support the Storehouse 
Harvest Project please see the attached flyer.  Donations 
can be brought into school until Thursday 21st October 
2021. 
 
HOLIDAY CLUB – Sports4Kids are organising a Holiday 
Club for Tuesday 26th October and Wednesday 27th 
October 2021.  It is for children aged 6 – 13 years old.  

Here is the link:  Kids Multi Activity Sports Holiday Camp 

Billinge St Aidans (sport4kids.biz) 
 
WELL DONE – to our children who have represented the 
school in sporting activities.  We came 5th in Y3 and Y5 
football and 1st in Year 6 Tag Rugby.   
 
GOOD LUCK to our children taking part in representing 
our school next week in sporting activities. 
 
THANK YOU to everyone using School Money – any 
problems with logging on please contact the school office. 
 
Watch out for the Rudolph Christmas information packs 
coming home – we have some talented artists.  All details 
will be in the pack and can be purchased using School 
Money. 
 

Important Dates 
Friday 22nd October 2021 School 
closes for half term   
 
Monday 1st November 2021 
School reopens for HT 2  
 
Wednesday 22nd  December 2021 
–School closes for Christmas  
 
Wednesday 5th January 2022 – 
School opens for HT 3  

KIDSRUS 
KIDSRUS is our Breakfast & Afterschool Club - It is open to all 
our children from Nursery through to Year 6.  As of Monday 1st 
November 2021 we are changing the way you book 
children on the system.   Please contact the school office if 
you require a booking form.   
 
Breakfast Club runs from 7.30am to the start of school and 
costs £4.50. 
After School Club runs from the end of the school to 5.30pm 
and costs £6.00 for one child or £5.50 for two or more. 
 
MEDICAL EVIDENCE 
If your child is attending a medical appointment within school 
time, a copy of the appointment card/letter will need to be 
forwarded to school.  
 
FLU IMMUNISATIONS - RECEPTION TO YEAR 6 
These will take place in school on Tuesday 30th November 
2021.    Can all parents please click on the below link to 
electronically complete the consent form.  
https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 
If you cannot access it electronically – paper copies are 
available from the school office or you can speak to the Health 
Team on 01744 624353 and they will complete the form over 
the phone.   
 
Have a lovely weekend – see you all on Monday.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Wednesday 20th October 2021 
Meet the Teacher Night for Year 1 to Year 
5.  This is between 3.30pm and 5.30pm.  A 
separate letter will follow about this. 
 
Nursery/Reception Open Evening  – 
Wednesday 20th October 2021 between 
4pm and 6pm for prospective parents of 
Nursery and Reception.  Contact the 
school office to book a visiting time. 
 
Friday 22nd October 2021 – Non-Uniform 
Day.  Children are invited to come into 
school in their own clothes for a small 
monetary donation.   We are organising a  
bingo session in the afternoon.   

Sports 4 Kids Football 

 3:30-4:30pm 

 

Monday – Y1/2 

Tuesday – Y3/4 

Thursday –Y5/6 

TESTING  
 
Thank you to all our families who have taken 
up the Lateral Flow Testing when pupils have 
become unwell and have had symptoms.  
 
We are following new Government guidance  
now which aims to keep classes in school 
and just isolate infected cases. This is due to 
staff and parents being vigilant and working 
together. Thank you everybody. A great St 
Aidan’s Team ! 
 
 
 

https://sport4kids.biz/camp-venues/billinge-st-aidans-activity-camp-1/
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https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination

